
09 NCAC 06B .1004 PURCHASING FROM OR THROUGH AGENCY EMPLOYEES 

Written approval of the State CIO is required before an agency purchases goods or services from or through an 

agency employee.  In deciding whether to grant approval, the State CIO shall consider the type of item or service 

needed, the prevailing market conditions, whether competition is available, the cost involved, and the effects of 

doing business with the employee. 

 

History Note: Authority G.S. 147-33.76(b1); 

Temporary Adoption Eff. January 1, 2000; 

Eff. August 1, 2000; 

Amended Eff. September 1, 2013; 

Pursuant to G.S. 150B-21.3A, rule is necessary without substantive public interest Eff. April 25, 

2015. 

 


